
 

 

 

 

 

Alcobendas, September 16, 2022 

 

Pursuant to articles 226 and 228 of the consolidated text of the Securities Market Act 

and other applicable regulations, hereby Indra Sistemas, S.A. (Indra) makes public the 

following 

INSIDE INFORMATION 

The Company has received a letter from its shareholder Amber Capital, whose literal 

terms are transcribed below: 

“Dear Chairman, 

 

I hereby inform you that, today, we have received the notification that, at the meeting 

of the Spanish Ministry Council held on September 13, 2022, it has been approved 

the agreement authorizing the joint foreign investment of the companies Amber 

Capital UK, LLP (United Kingdom) and Amber Capital Italia SGR, S.P.A. (Italy), in 

the Spanish company Indra Sistemas, S.A., up to a joint participation in shares, or 

other financial instruments with shares as underlying value, representing 9.99% of 

its share capital. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Joseph Oughourlian 

Amber Kapital UK, LLP 

Amber Capital Italia SGR, S.P.A.” 

 

 

The foregoing is announced to all appropriate effects.  

 

Fabiola Gallego  

Vicesecretary of the Board of Directors 

 


